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Product Change Notification 04/12/2022

Product Line
Rabbit Operator Interface, RabbitCore RCM2000 Series, RabbitCore 
RCM3000 Series, SBC

Audience Partners and Customers

Product Notice A change of temperature ratings is required on legacy Rabbit product.  An audit of the Bill of 
Materials uncovered a component that did not match the temperature ratings of the device. The 
specifications will be updated to reflect the commercial temperature range for the component 
as set forth below by product SKU. 

We have not been notified of any issues relating to temperature limits and there are no 
changes to the products other than to update temperature limits in the specifications.  Because 
of the updated temperature limits set forth below, it is possible the Ethernet transmission rate 
could be lower than expected at temperatures lower than the newly published temperature 
limits.

Please contact your Digi Sales Representative or Technical Support team via email at 
tech.support@digi.com

Product Description

Authorization Digi International Embedded Product Management



 

Notice #: 220412-01

Page 2 of 2
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